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21 July 2014 
 

Notice of Temporary Road Closure 
 
 
Dear Resident or Business,  
 
This is to advise you that St Ann’s Road at the junction with Green Lanes and Harringay Road will 
be required to be closed for a period of three nights to install a raised carriageway table as part of 
the wider Green Lanes improvement scheme. 
 
The closure is expected to take effect from 28th July 2014, (subject to weather conditions). The 
works will start at 9.30pm and finish at 5.00am.  
 
During this period of closure the existing one-way system on Harringay Road will be reversed and 
diversion routes will be in place. These diversion routes are shown overleaf. 
 
We aim to keep disruption to a minimum and we apologise in advance for any inconvenience 
caused. 
 
If you require any further information regarding these works please contact our Project 
Engineer Paul Miles on 0208 489 1717 or email us at frontline.consultation@haringey.gov.uk . 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
Tony Kennedy  
Group Manager Sustainable Transport 
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Diversion Routes 28th, 29th and 30th July between the hours of 9.30pm-5.00pm 
 
 
 


